Government of Telangana
Roads & Buildings Department

From To

Sri L. Rajam, B.Tech., The Principal,

District (R&B) Officer, Warangal Public School,
Hanumakonda. Hunter Road, Hanumakonda.
Lr.No. DB/ D1/R&B/HNK/2022—23N868 ___ Date:10-03-2023.
Sir,

Sub:- District (R&B) Office, Hanumakonda-Structurally Soundness
Certificate for the building of Warangal Public School,Hunter
Road, Hanumakonda, Issuance - Reg.
Ref:- 1. Your letter No.-Nil-,HNK/2022-23, Date:02-03-2023.
2. Dy.EE (R&B) HNK, Lr.No.DEE/R&B/HNK/
2022-23,Soundness, Date:08-03-2023.
-000-
With reference to your letter 1st cited above, it is to inform that
the building of Warangal Public School ,bearing H.No.1-7-1035, 1-7-1041,
1-7-1041/A, 1-7 - 1042, Hunter Road, Hanamkonda, (Dist) has been
inspected by the Dy. Executive Engineer (R&B) Sub-Division,
Hanumakonda,on 08-03-2023 and reported that the above building is

found structurally sound.

This structural soundness certificate is valid for one yeari.e,,
up to 07-03-2024
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